
​Tuition Students
​All applicants of non-residents for enrollment in High School District 214 schools are

referred to the Board of Education for approval, unless such admission is covered by a

previous cooperative agreement. All non-resident students shall pay tuition charges as

provided for in the Illinois State Code. The cost of tuition will be 100 percent of the

student per capita cost. For more information, contact the District Assistant

Superintendent for Student Services at 847-718-7657.


